

## JANDAKOT JETS JUNIOR FOOTBALL CLUB AGENDA

Type of Meeting	General	Date	9/05/2023	Time	6.30pm
<b>Attendees:</b>	Jackie Sutherland, Kay Korver, Michelle Bradford, Gary Vincent, Donna McLeod, Lars Kamphuis, Darryl Munro, Brooke Wards, Warren Littlefair,				
<b>Apologies:</b>	Mercy Thompson, Dave Morgan , Rick Golding, Clayton Barnes, Trent Flanagan				
<b>Acceptance of Previous Meeting:</b>	Brooke , Lars				
<b>Business Outstanding;</b>					
<b>President:</b>	<b>Shane Ford</b>				
<b>Report:</b>	<p><b>General</b> Nothing major to report this month. The turf over the cricket pitches has been rectified with new lawn placed over the pitches. Still no movement on progress for the ground outside the main clubrooms.</p> <p><b>Season Kick Off</b> The season has kicked off with relatively no major issues apart from some individuals waiting on parts of uniforms which we are still waiting on as a club. The canteen is now being run by our junior employees and the assistance of Tabitha. We hope to have this being completely run by the juniors, but this will required ongoing supervisor by members of the committee present at the clubrooms when it is operating. Small issue with the lights on the grounds with them not responding to the code to turn them off or on. This resulted in the lights being left on overnight whilst the council tried to rectify the problem. We will be seeking a reduction over this period for running the lights. To date we have one red card and a yellow card that have been dealt with by the club. The red has resulted in a two-week suspension for the individual involved. Umpires – There is a severe lack of umpires in the district and unfortunately this means that not all are experienced, so we ask for patience when dealing with the umpires. The district knows of the issue but are finding it hard to recruit and retain them.</p> <p>Volunteer - I think it is important that we start recognising our volunteers publicly this month and we will ask for names to be put forward towards the end of the month and we can reward them for there efforts. I have spoken with Bec who runs our coffee van about coffee cards, and she is happy to assist. Another</p>				

	<p>option is that we provide a voucher to be used at the canteen. Jac - Voucher for Bec coffee and canteen hot chips / drink</p> <p><b>New business</b></p> <ol style="list-style-type: none"> <li>1. A discussion topic has been brought up about the feasibility of putting solar on the roof to reduce the clubs costs in electricity.</li>   <li>2. Extending the invite out to the year 10 year group to attend the end of year do at South Fremantle</li> </ol>		
<b>Discussion Held:</b>	<p>Solar power – not really worth it. Look at putting into the feasibility study.</p> <p>Invite – Year 10s group ? Need to look at costs for last year. Brooke to send through info to Jackie.</p>		
<b>Action Items:</b>			
<b>Responsibility:</b>		<b>Due Date:</b>	
<b>Senior Vice President:</b>	<b>Darryl Munro</b>		
<b>Report:</b>			
<b>Discussion Held:</b>	<p>Incidents over weekend with players and coaches. Trying to discuss with parents.</p> <p>Few uncompetitive teams Y8 Blue, both Y9 teams, Now think should have only had 2 x Y8. Both teams are injury ravaged. Looking at how year 10 works.</p> <p>Possibly Pizzas with year 9s on Monday night for team building. Gary has been brilliant setting up and packing up.</p> <p>Blue jumper fundraiser coming up Naidoc jumper rounds.. From round 4 - Year 10 teams and above. Naidoc jumpers in July . August will be pink jumper rounds.</p> <p>After round 5 fixtures will change. Will need to look at clash jumpers at the time so don't play against Booragoon, etc</p>		
<b>Action Items:</b>			
<b>Responsibility:</b>		<b>Due Date:</b>	

<b>Junior Vice President:</b>	<b>Lars Kamphuis</b>
<b>Report:</b>	<p>Juniors footy season is underway, with the Y3 teams successfully completing their first games at the Y3 round 1 in Orelia. Y5s required play ups in round 2 and the Y6s in both rounds with 2 and 5 kids already having played up. Only four Y4s to draw from so we have to use them wisely, whereas 11 Y5s have expressed interest in playing up in the Y6s and all boys have done well across the first two rounds.</p> <p>Similar to last year the Y3/4 and Y5/6 girls have had new registrations with 10 Y3/4 girls and 18 Y5/6 girls now registered.</p> <p>Juniors parents have asked whether skins can be worn under playing jumpers and shorts. Jackie confirmed that this is ok from Y3-Y6 or any colour.</p> <p>Great help from junior parents at Harmony Round 1 with setting up and packing away! Let's hope this will continue as the season goes on!</p> <p>Registrations for the District Parade have closed and we anticipate a good showing of Jets kids from Auskick to Y6. They changed it to online registration, so I don't have numbers, but know there is going to be participation from multiple teams.</p>
<b>Discussion Held:</b>	Big thanks to the AUSKICK parent who came and did first aid for Year 3-4 girls on weekend
<b>Actions Items:</b>	
<b>Responsibility:</b>	<b>Due Date:</b>
<b>Treasurer:</b>	<b>Brooke Wards</b>
<b>Report:</b>	<p>Juniors now paying wages. Michelle assisting Brooke on playhq and Zero. Taking over reconciliation</p> <p>Mothers day chocolate bars have been ordered. Picking up on Friday - Will just need to work out away games for collection. See if can do signs on both days.</p> <p>Raffle tickets – really good support from team managers and players. 10 books back already. Will need to send reminder asking if cant sell. Need to push sells. Social media.</p> <p>Accounts still a work in progress. Not really going to touch things prior to January.. Looking at accounting. GST Coding,etc</p> <p>Kid sport going through with player registrations.</p>
<b>Discussion Held:</b>	

<b>Action Items:</b>			
<b>Responsibility:</b>		<b>Due Date:</b>	
<b>Registrar:</b>	<b>David Morgan</b>		
<b>Report:</b>	<p>Currently there are 565 registered players = 140 Auskick players and 425 juniors registered.  This compares to 610 in 2022.  There is one clash with senior club fixtures on 29<sup>th</sup> July; however, this may change when regrading occurs after round 5.</p>		
<b>Discussion Held:</b>			
<b>Action Items:</b>			
<b>Responsibility:</b>		<b>Due Date:</b>	
<b>Auskick Coordinator:</b>	<b>Mercy Thompson</b>		
<b>Auskick Assistant:</b>			
<b>Report:</b>			
<b>Discussion Held:</b>	<p>Need to get a few more parents involved as there are a few weeks Marcy wont be able to be here. HBF Fun run – 23<sup>rd</sup> may is one of the dates. Will send out to team managers page including information about who is going to do what - with parent roster.</p>		
<b>Action Items:</b>			
<b>Responsibility:</b>		<b>Due Date:</b>	
<b>Secretary</b>	<b>Jackie Sutherland</b>		
<b>Report:</b>	<p>Photos booked for 9<sup>th</sup> / 16<sup>th</sup> June..  Club banners are available to be used . Need to be booked.</p>		
<b>Discussion Held:</b>	<p>Poles for banners at Harmony ?? Slightly thinner 40mm / 50mm.</p>		
<b>Action Items:</b>			
<b>Responsibility:</b>		<b>Due Date:</b>	
<b>Coach Coordinator</b>	<b>Cameron Dawe</b>		
<b>Report:</b>			
<b>Discussion Held:</b>	<p>Cam has stood down as coaches coordinator.</p>		
<b>Action Items:</b>			
<b>Responsibility:</b>		<b>Due Date:</b>	

<b>All Girls Coordinator:</b>	<b>Caren Bell</b>		
<b>Report:</b>			
<b>Discussion Held:</b>			
<b>Action Items:</b>			
<b>Responsibility:</b>		<b>Due Date:</b>	
<b>Team Managers Coord</b>	<b>Kay Korver</b>		
<b>Report:</b>			
<b>Discussion Held:</b>	Not much. No complaints except for docker passes. (more passes than what passes available).		
<b>Action Items:</b>			
<b>Responsibility:</b>		<b>Due Date:</b>	
<b>Sponsorship &amp; Grants</b>	<b>Vacant (Darryl)</b>		
<b>Report:</b>	Y5/6 girls hoping for this week.		
<b>Discussion Held:</b>			
<b>Action Items:</b>			
<b>Responsibility:</b>		<b>Due Date:</b>	
<b>Uniform &amp; Merch Coord</b>			
<b>Report:</b>	<p>Most uniform orders have been given out.</p> <p>We are currently out of stock of a number of items - these are on order and parents will be told when they come in.</p> <p>New orders are being contacted on an as needed basis to organise collection. Club bags are due in this week ? for new members and will be given out when they come in.</p>		
<b>Discussion Held:</b>			
<b>Action Items:</b>			
<b>Responsibility:</b>		<b>Due Date:</b>	
<b>Team Kit &amp; Jumpers</b>	<b>Tabitha Bond / Michelle Bradford</b>		
<b>Report:</b>	Waiting on 5/6 girls jerseys. Due in this week.		

	Still waiting on team bags to replace a few – due in this week as well .		
<b>Discussion Held:</b>			
<b>Action Items:</b>			
<b>Responsibility:</b>		<b>Due Date:</b>	
<b>Equipment Manager:</b>	<b>Gary Vincent</b>		
<b>Report:</b>	<p>Players, Officials Chairs for Grounds . Chairs in the uniform room.</p> <p>Gazebo Straps or replacement covers - Home Gazebo white straps are on their way out. Possible new cover / or straps.</p> <p>Footies – Y11/12 only has 7 footies. Can he please grab some. Footies need to be labelled</p> <p>Y10 - want some vests.</p>		
<b>Discussion Held:</b>	Possibly need to organise to sign for items		
<b>Action Items:</b>	Brooke to send details of where we got the gazebo from. Will find out costs		
<b>Responsibility:</b>		<b>Due Date:</b>	
<b>Grounds &amp; Game Day Coordinator:</b>	<b>Vacant</b>		
<b>Report:</b>			
<b>Discussion Held:</b>			
<b>Action Items:</b>			
<b>Responsibility:</b>			
<b>Canteen Manager:</b>	<b>Tabitha Bond</b>		
<b>Report:</b>			
<b>Discussion Held:</b>			
<b>Action Items:</b>			
<b>Responsibility:</b>		<b>Due Date:</b>	
<b>IT / Social Media :</b>	<b>Vacant</b>		
<b>Report:</b>			
<b>Discussion Held:</b>			

<b>Action Items:</b>			
<b>Responsibility:</b>		<b>Due Date:</b>	
<b>Events / Fundraising</b>	<b>Vacant – S.Ford</b>		
<b>Report:</b>	<p>Quiz night booked for the 23<sup>rd</sup> June.  Discussion this afternoon about who is doing what to organise.  Platters will be available to pre order.  Info to go out on Monday . tickets to go on website.</p> <p>Casino night – waiting on confirmation 29<sup>th</sup> July</p>		
<b>Discussion Held:</b>			
<b>Action Items:</b>			
<b>Responsibility:</b>		<b>Due Date:</b>	

<b>First Aid Coordinator:</b>	<b>Donna McLeod</b>		
<b>Report:</b>	<p>First aid update: 11 volunteers have done a CPR refresher, 14 volunteers have completed the full first aid course.</p> <p>I have arranged for a First Aid course for 31 May at 6:30. This should be the final one and allow those that couldn't attend due to illness on the April dates to finalise their training.  <b>5 booked already.</b></p>		
<b>Discussion Held:</b>			
<b>Action Items:</b>			
<b>Responsibility</b>		<b>Due Date:</b>	
<b>Jandakot Jets Seniors:</b>			
<b>Discussion Held:</b>			
<b>General Committee:</b>	<b>Warren Littlefair   Clayton Barnes   Trent Flanegan   Ashlea Flanegan   Darren McLeod   Rick Golding</b>		
<b>Report:</b>			
<b>Discussion Held:</b>	<p>General uniform. Need to wear proper uniform. Not crocs etc – email to coaches / team managers and black shoes. This includes injured players.</p> <p>Only problem - is how to get to parents to vote etc. Lose integrity – bad luck!!!</p>		
<b>Action Items:</b>			
<b>Responsibility</b>		<b>Due Date:</b>	
<b>Time ended</b>	7.42pm	<b>Next Meeting</b>	Click or tap to enter a date.